
* 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Here are the clubs running in terms 4, 5 and 6.  All clubs are free and will start week beginning 

20th February 2017. Tick the clubs you want and fill in the form overleaf.  Places are allocated 

randomly - we will try and make sure every child gets at least one club. 

 

Day Club Year Group Run by... Time Tick to book 

Monday Photography Year 3 and 4 Miss Skinner Lunchtime  

Monday Spanish Year 2 and 3 Miss Garcia 3.15  - 4.15  

Monday Ball Games Year 1 and 2 Charlotte 3.15 - 4.15  

Monday Singing Years 3, 4, 5, 6 Miss Tibbott 3.15 - 4.15  

Monday Football Year 3 and 4 Mr Cook 3.15 - 4.15  

Monday Athletics Year 5 and 6 Miss Stevens 3.15 - 4.15  

Tuesday Healthy Cookery Year 4 Louise Griffin 3.15 - 4.45  

Tuesday Recorders Year 1 and 2 Katherine Lunchtime  

Tuesday Coding Club Years 3, 4, 5, 6 Miss Wilkinson 3.15-4.15 CURRENT 

MEMBERS 

Tuesday Dance Years 3, 4, 5, 6 Tanya 3.15 - 4.15  

Tuesday Map Reading Years 3, 4, 5, 6 Veronika  8.00 - 8.45 CURRENT 

MEMBERS 

Tuesday Football Year 5 and 6 Miss Stevens 3.15 - 4.15  

Tuesday Judo Year 3 To be confirmed 3.15 - 4.15  

Wednesday Hannah More Investigators Year 4 Ruth and Samira Lunchtime  

Wednesday Music, singing, games Year 1 and 2 Katherine Lunchtime  

Thursday Ukulele Years 3, 4, 5, 6 Katherine Lunchtime  

Thursday Gardening Years 3, 4, 5, 6 Miss Reed & Miss Judge 3.15 - 4.15  

Thursday Book Club Year 5 and 6 Miss Way 3.15 - 4.15  

Thursday Tennis Year 3 and 4 Miss Stevens 3.15 - 4.15  

Friday Outdoor Games Year  1 and 2 Lily  3.15 - 4.15  

Friday ‘Let’s Create’ Year 1 and 2 Miss Khan 3.15 - 4.15  

Friday Outdoor Activities Year 4 and 5 Veronika and Deeqo  3.15 - 4.30  



* 

Please return this form to the office by Friday 10th February 

 

Child’s Name …………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Class ………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

I will collect my child promptly at 4.15 pm  

(cookery runs until 4.45)    

My child will walk home alone    

 

Signed …………………………………………………………… Parent/Carer 

 

Contact telephone no: ………………………………………………………… 

If your child is allocated a place at a club we will text you. Children 

should attend every week. If they miss 2 sessions in a row, their 

place will be given to a child on the waiting list. 

There is more information about clubs by the office and on the 

school website! 


